
 

 
 

 
 
January 30, 2024 
 
Subject: Harassment, Intimidation, and Bullying  
President Ditello and Board Members 
 
The Board of Director’s School Policy requires that the School Leader provide the School’s Board 
President a semi-annual written summary “limited to the number of verified acts of 
harassment, intimidation and bullying whether in the classroom, on the school property, to and 
from the school or at school sponsored events”. Pursuant to this policy, we are reporting via this 
correspondence that Columbus Preparatory Academy has had three (3) reported incident of 
harassment, intimidation or bullying since the beginning of the 2023-2024 academic year.  
 
This issue was investigated and found to be unsubstantiated, therefore, resulting in dismissal. 
 
Respectfully, 
Tres Marangoni, M.Ed 
Executive Director 


